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MEETING MINUTES 

August 13, 2019 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Planning Board  

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:   MEMBERS ABSENT:   

                                                                        Paul Rejman, Chairman  

        

 Gerry Ritter, Co-Chairwoman   

Adam Daktor                                                                          

Tyler Terry 

Dave Ultsch 

                                                                      

 Bonnie LeBuis, Secretary 

 

 

 

1. Call Public Hearing to order: 

- Public Hearing called to order at 6:15 p.m. by 

Co-Chairwoman Ritter  

 

2. Pledge of Allegiance: 

- Recited  

 

3. Read Newspaper Legal Ad and Property Owner’s Letter: 

- Co-Chairwoman Ritter read the newspaper legal ad 

  

 

4. Representative to speak:   

               Mr. Shutts presented the new survey maps showing a 100 

ft. from Mr. Hool from a parcel line adjustment and 100 ft. from Mr. 

Porter to allow for a 2 lot subdivision of #51.000-1-20. 

 

     

              

5. Public to speak:  

  

N/A 
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  Comments from the Planning Board:    

 

              Member Ultsch expressed his concerns of how the 200 ft of 

road frontage was arrived at and the intent of the law. All of the 

members are in agreement of the need for further review of the 

subdivision law and it’s wording and it could be address in the off 

season. 

               

                                    

                  

     

6.  Adjourn Public Hearing: 

  

- A motion was made by Member Daktor and seconded by 

Member Ultsch to adjourn the public hearing at 6:30 PM.  All 

members in favor.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

 

 

Bonnie LeBuis  

Planning Board Secretary 


